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August 14, 2024 

 

 

VIA ATTACHMENT 

 

Re: PFAS Statement   

 

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 

At SAGE Millimeter, Inc. d/b/a Eravant, we are committed to maintaining the highest standards of 

safety and environmental responsibility in our manufacturing processes. We recognize the growing 

concern around Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) and their impact on health and the 

environment. 

 

Our Stance on PFAS 

 

To the best of our knowledge, PFAS are not used in any of our manufacturing processes or products. 

While these substances are prevalent in various industries, they do not play a role in our operations. 

However, we are proactive in our approach and are committed to minimizing and seeking alternatives 

should PFAS become relevant in any future developments. 

 

Customer Communication 

 

We understand that transparency is essential, and we encourage our customers and stakeholders to 

reach out with any questions or concerns regarding PFAS in our products. Our dedicated team is 

available at support@eravant.com to address any inquiries. 

 

Conclusion 

 

Our team will continue to monitor developments related to PFAS and ensure that our practices align 

with the best interests of our customers, employees, and the environment. Thank you for your trust in 

our commitment to safety and responsibility. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Wendy Shu 

CEO 
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